
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 22nd May 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Re:  Year 12 Work Experience - Monday 10th to Friday 21st June 2024 

 

I write now with an important update about Year 12 Work Experience.  As you know, 

arrangements have been made between Chestnut Grove Academyôs Sixth Form and BEST 

(Business & Education Succeeding Together) Wandsworth for our Year 12 students to take 

part in a two week work experience across the period of Monday 10th June to Friday 21st 

June 2024. 
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